
City of Stevenson 
Fire Department – Rob Farris, Chief 

 

(509) 427-5970  7121 E Loop Road, PO Box 371 
Stevenson, Washington 98648 

 

To: Stevenson City Council 
From: Rob Farris, Fire Chief 
RE:  Fire Department Update – January 2019 
Meeting Date: February 19th, 2019 
 
Executive Summary: 
 
January was quest except for calls to automatic fire alarms.  All of our calls in January were for fire 
alarms.  Volunteers used the quiet month to work on Training at the House on Vancouver Ave and to 
reorganize the equipment on our vehicles.   
 
 
Overview of Items: 
 
Command Vehicle Grant Project: The truck was delivered Wed., Feb. 6th.  Components have been 
ordered and we are finalizing our lighting and signage vendor this week. 
 
New Fire Hall: Geotech and wetland delineation studies have been completed.  We are currently waiting 
on costing from Mackenzie and have a meeting scheduled for Feb. 28th to discuss. 
 
Drills/Training/Calls: 
January Drills/Training – 49 Hours of volunteer training time 
January Calls – 4 total 
 4 – Fire Alarms 
  
  
 
Action Needed:  None 


